Alliance for the
Prevention of AIDS

#67/23,1st Floor, Nelson Manickam Road, Choolaimedu, Chennai-600094., www.iapaindia.org, +9144-

23741557

To. Date:

Mrs. P.K Vathani

Head of the Department- BSW
Madras School of Social Work
Chennai-8.

Dear Madam,
Greetings from the International Alliance for the Prevention of AIDS (IAPA)!

With reference to your submission of project proposal for carrying out KAP study in Pulla
Avenue slum on entitled "4 Study on the Knowledge, Attitude and Perceived Practices on
HIV/AIDS Among Slum People, in Namachivayapuram Slum, Chennai, Tamil Nadu, India",
we are glad to inform that the proposal has been considered favorably by our Board of

Trustees, with some changes.

Firstly, since evictions had been going on at Namachivayapuram slum, the study can be
undertaken at Pulla Avenue slum. Secondly, some budget revision have been made with
some activities in the budget being entrusted to our own staff.

We are returning herewith, the sanctioned project proposal after incorporating the above
mentioned changes and including the revised budget.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of the same and inform us your consent through mail, to enable
us to draw up the agreement and proceed further in the matter.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

-
o .

ARULRAJ LOUIS
Project Director
9940174657



